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14 December 2018 
 
 
WFH Properties Limited 
PO Box 38971 
Howick 
Auckland 2145 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Allocation of proposed addresses 
 
This letter is to advise you that the proposed property address for the above development 
are as follows: 
Legal Description Proposed Property Address 

Lot 163 DP 527534 17 Davey Crescent  

Lot 162 DP 527534 15 Davey Crescent 

Lot 161 DP 527534 13 Davey Crescent 

Lot 160 DP 527534 11 Davey Crescent 

Lot 159 DP 527534 9 Davey Crescent 

Lot 158 DP 527534 7 Davey Crescent 

Lot 157 DP 527534 5 Davey Crescent 

Lot 156 DP 527534 3 Davey Crescent 

Lot 155 DP 527534 1 Davey Crescent 

Lot 215 DP 527534 8 Davey Crescent 

Lot 214 DP 527534 6 Davey Crescent 

Lot 213 DP 527534 4 Davey Crescent 

Lot 37 DP 527534 125 Godfrey Drive  

Lot 38 DP 527534 123 Godfrey Drive 

Lot 39 DP 527534 121 Godfrey Drive 

Lot 40 DP 527534 119 Godfrey Drive 

Lot 41 DP 527534 117 Godfrey Drive 
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Lot 42 DP 527534 115 Godfrey Drive 

Lot 43 DP 527534 113 Godfrey Drive 

Lot 44 DP 527534 111 Godfrey Drive 

Lot 45 DP 527534 109 Godfrey Drive 

Lot 46 DP 527534 107 Godfrey Drive 

Lot 47 DP 527534 105 Godfrey Drive 

Lot 1001 DP 527534 80 Godfrey Drive 

Please note, the addresses allocated are only proposed addresses and it should be noted 
that any plan amendments prior to the plan depositing may affect the proposed addresses 
allocated. 
If there are no changes, the proposed property addresses will become the official address. 
 
Please ensure: 
 

1) Street numbers are clearly displayed and easily seen from the street, identified in the 
address above. (Note: Street numbers for residential buildings must be 50 mm or 
more in height and 150 mm or more for all other buildings) 

 
2) Where your property is leased or tenanted, you must advise occupants of this 

change. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding this letter please do not hesitate to contact 
me at paul.redman@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 
 
Yours sincerely 
Paul Redman 
 
 
 
 


